MINUTES OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
HELD ON THURSDAY 5TH MAY 2016 at 7.30pm
IN THE RACKLIFF CENTRE RUSTHALL


Present 
Councillors: Cllr B Edwards (Chair), Cllr J Blackburn and Cllr M Fraser. 

OFFICER PRESENT: Mrs S Denne – Clerk
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC PRESENT: None

1. Apologies for absence – Cllr Britcher

2.    Declaration of Interests – None

3.  Minutes of the meeting held on the 7th December 2015 were agreed and confirmed to be a correct record and signed by the Chairman. 

4. Clerk to present end of year accounts – The Clerk informed the Committee that the internal auditor had signed off the annual statement and that his report would be available shortly. The Clerk showed the Committee the management reports for the end of the year and Section 2, the Accounting Statement of the end of year return. It was felt that they would, in future, also like to see the budget sheets. 


5.   Any final budget changes for this financial year –The Clerk informed the Committee that a small sum was to be carried forward for the final payment to the builder and surveyor, once the snagging period was over. The Clerk also informed the Committtee that Unity Trust Bank would be charging £6 a month for their banking service in the future and they would not be paying interest.

6.  To discuss 2015/2016 Audit’s new regulations – The new regulations were agreed, to be resolved at the May Parish meeting.

7.    Open session for questions from the public: There were none

The meeting closed at 2030 hrs
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